
Hawes Side Academy News 

Values Winners 

Foundation: Mason F 

Year 1: 1A Gracie-Anne,        

1H Carter, 1S Maddy 

Year 2: 2S Molly, 2H Ruby,    

2A Libby     

Year 3: 3A Summer, 3H Leo, 

3S Poppy   

Year 4: 4H Noah, 4S Olivia,  

4A Jack 

Year 5: 5S Imogen, 5A, Thea         

5H Charlie 

Year 6: 6H Imogen, 6S Tyler, 

6A Kent 

Week ending 3rd November 2023 
Issue 8 

Thought of 

the Week 

 
‘Never let the fear of striking 
out keep you for playing the 
game.  Once you accept it is all 
part of the process you will 
begin to fly.’ 
 

Mrs Ward 
Year 3 Teacher 

A message from our Principal, Mrs Boothroyd 

What a great start to the half term.  KS1 had the pleasure of being entertained by 
M&M Productions yesterday performing ‘Beauty and the Beast’.  All the children 
sat so well and demonstrated fantastic values and active listening.  They enjoyed 

participating in the performance and a good time was had by all. 

You will see at the foot of this page a link to a recording 4H made last half term 
with Upbeat.  Visiting Upbeat is such  a valuable opportunity for the children as 
they learn new skills and get to perform together, we have many budding        

musicians in our midst! 

Are you looking 
for a new challenge? Are you 
interested in     education? Would you 
like to contribute to the strategic devel-
opment of the academy? As part of our 
commitment to ensuring that there is 
parent representation on the board we 

would like to invite you to act as a Trustee of the academy. 
 
If you are interested in joining our team of trustees, please find further        

information here   

Click here to ‘rock out’ with Year 4 at 

Upbeat Academy? Listen to them sing 

a popular George Ezra tune. 

The Big Switch on 

winner is Ayla in 

FS and family.  We 

will be in touch 

with more info!

We are looking forward to welcoming everyone into the 

academy next Friday, 10th November, for our second 

Hawes Side Switch On.  We are all very excited about 

this and hope the weather stays kind.  We have many 

performances to share with you and a ‘star family’ were 

the lucky recipients to be selected to switch on our     

wonderful Hawes Side illumination.  Congratulations! 

 

It will be a great evening and we look forward to seeing 

you then! 

https://hawes-side-academy.schudio.com/files/HSA_Invitation_to_nominate_2023_NOV.pdf
https://hawes-side-academy.schudio.com/files/HSA_Invitation_to_nominate_2023_NOV.pdf
https://vimeo.com/880883070/692145d81a?share=copy
https://vimeo.com/880883070/692145d81a?share=copy


Year 1 News 
Important Info 

Bikes/Scooters: We ask 

that children do not ride 

their bikes/scooters on the 

school premises 

Food Bank:  Don’t forget 

after school every  

Wednesday in Acorn Room 

we have food/sundry items 

available for people that 

may need it. 

Click here for Academy 

Term Dates 

Sways:  Check out Class pages 

on our website to find out more 

Click here to see the 

latest news 

It has been lovely to see the children 
back in school this week after the 
half term break.  Autumn Two term 
has already got off to a busy start 
with lots happening in Year One.  We 
were really excited on Thursday to 
watch a live performance of Beauty 
and the Beast in the hall. 

In our Geography work we have 
started to look at the different 
types of houses that we live in and 
that we can spot in the local area.  
Do you live in a terraced house?  Do you live in a semi-
detached house?  Can you spot any flats while you are 
on our journey to school?  Why not see how many    

different types of 
houses you can 
see on your way 
to school—Year 
One want to hear 
all about it!                   

Do you have any unwanted clean 

trouser, shorts and underwear (knickers and 

undies) up to the age of 8 years? 

 

We’d be grateful if you could donate these to 

the academy. 

 

Sometimes children can have ‘accidents’ and we need 

to replenish our stock.. 

 

Please drop your items in to the academy office. 

We need your help! 
Thank you from 4H 

 

A big thank-boo to Noah for 

bringing in a superb ‘Halloween House’ for the class 

to enjoy. 

 

Certainly was a treat (not a 

trick) 

Celebrating Success…… 

Brianna-Marie has  been training hard as an ice skater.  She has been 

taking lessons for as long as she can remember and loves to skate.  

You may be able to catch her at the local arena’s. 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/1177184/UKHSA-12621-children-flu-poster-A3-2023-to-2024.pdf
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/1177184/UKHSA-12621-children-flu-poster-A3-2023-to-2024.pdf
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/1177184/UKHSA-12621-children-flu-poster-A3-2023-to-2024.pdf
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/1177184/UKHSA-12621-children-flu-poster-A3-2023-to-2024.pdf
https://www.hawes-side.co.uk/termdates
https://www.hawes-side.co.uk/termdates


Don’t forget 


